
Addendum  

 

LA01/2017/1180/F 

Full Planning 
Update 

A substantive response was received from Northern Ireland Water. No 
objections were raised to the proposal.  Informative No. 17 is updated as 
follows: 

17. Public water supply within 20m of your proposal, the Developer is 
required to consult with NIW to determine how the proposed 
development can be served. Application to NIW is required to obtain 
approval to connect. 

Foul sewer within 20m of your proposal, the Developer is required to 
consult with NIW to determine how the proposed development can be 
served. Application to NIW is required to obtain approval to connect. 
 
No surface water sewer within 20m of your proposal, developer is 
required to consult with NIW and may wish to requisition a surface water 
sewer to serve the proposed development and / or obtain approval from 
Rivers Agency for discharge to a watercourse. 
 

Recommendation 

That the Committee notes the content of this addendum and agrees with 
the recommendation to approve as set out in paragraph 9.1 of the 
Planning Committee Report. 


